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December 16, 2009

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

BELL BEND NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
BBNPP COLA PRELIMINARY PLOT PLAN
BNP-2009-417 Docket No. 52-039

Reference: Letter, BNP-2009-400, T. L. Harpster to U.S.NRC, "BBNPP Schedule Update",
December 8, 2009.

The purpose of this letter is to provide a preliminary drawing depicting the upcoming plot plan
change for the Bell Bend Nuclear Power Plant (BBNPP), which was described in the referenced
letter. We are transmitting this drawing (Enclosure 1), which illustrates the before and after
locations of the BBNPP footprint within the existing project boundary, to further support the NRC
staff's understanding of the nature of this change.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (570) 802-8102.

Respectfully,

Rocco R. Sga

RRS/kw

Enclosure 1
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cc: (w/o Enclosures)

Mr. Samuel J. Collins
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415

Mr. Michael Canova
Project Manager
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
11545 Rockville Pike, Mail Stop T6-E55M
Rockville, MD 20852
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Enclosure 1

Before and After Locations of the BBNPP Footprint - PRELIMINARY


